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After the Fukushima Daiichi nuclear accident in March 2011, many employees at Alpine retired due to 
concerns over radiation exposure. Considering that the lack of reliable and convincing information led to 
retirement, we started to work on erasing anxiety over radiation exposure. 
 
We made a contract with Prof. Noboru Takamura of Nagasaki University as the industrial physician who gave 
us with lectures and individual consultations. In addition, the results of the measurement on air dose and food 
inspection have been disclosed on the intranet to promote safety. Furthermore, we have obtained radiation 
management certification by TUV Rheinland to give our customers peace of mind. As a result of these efforts, 
we were able to brake the increase in retirees. 

 
In addition, we worked on regional reconstruction as a company headquartered in the affected area. We 
contributed to the establishment and the operation of the NPO, and also contributed to the implementation and 
participation of events involving local communities. Continuation of corporate activities are the greatest 
contribution to the region, and Alpine will continue to expand our business in Iwaki-city. 
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